
 

MEMBER-GET-A-MEMBER CAMPAIGN RESULTS 
 

January 15 - May 1, 2016 

 
 

The 2016 Member-Get-A-Member Campaign resulted in recruiting nearly 250 new 

members and is now officially over. We are excited to announce the names of the campaign 

winners!  

 
 The 2016 Complimentary Annual Meeting Registration and 2 complimentary nights 

at the Peppermill Resort, Reno, Nevada for recruiting 25 new members are awarded 

to: 

         

 Nancy Elliott, Lebanon VA Medical Center 

 Valarie Moorer, Hampton VA Medical Center 

 Patricia Watson, Edith Nourse Rogers VA Medical Center 

 

 The 2016 Complimentary Annual Meeting Registration for recruiting 15 new 

members is awarded to:        

 

 Keihaulani Newkirk, Corporal Michael Crescenz VA medical Center 

 

 

 The 2017 Complimentary NOVA Membership for recruiting at least 5 new 

members is awarded to: 

 James Nickerson, James A. Haley Veterans Hospital 

 Ericka Reynolds, James A. Haley Veterans Hospital 

 Beverly Ross, Hunter Holmes McGuire VAMC 

 Kelly Skinner, VA Boston Health Care System 

 

 

We would like to thank all NOVA members who participated in this campaign. We look 

forward to your participation in future campaigns and, as always, encourage you to spread 

the word about NOVA, the only professional organization for VA nurses. 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS!!! 
 


